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Welcome to Palmdale Booster News for January 2019 
 
Happy New Year, what happened to 2018?   
Look what have we have accomplished since July, with our fabulous new Board! 
 
  Our new team of Directors has doubled our Booster Membership. We made the most 
money ever for our Scholarship Fund at the Don Self Memorial Golf Tournament. Our 
Membership Team has set-up our Sheriff Booster membership booth displays at several 
Antelope Valley events. We had over a thousand visitors at the Palmdale Sheriff 
Halloween Trunk or Treat, at the Hammock Center.  We represented the Boosters at the 
Lancaster Chamber Fair Parade as well as both the Lancaster and Palmdale Christmas 
Parades. Our team ended our year with an attendance busting at the seams, at our 
annual Palmdale Sheriff Recognition Dinner at Gino’s in Palmdale. 
  
 Looking ahead to 2019; Lets have some joint community mixers with area Chambers of 
Commerce and work to make Casino Night a joint effort. How about inviting everyone to 
our Booster Membership Luncheon in May. Don’t forget monthly business walking with a 
Sheriff program, and “Coffee with A Cop” (the January coffee was a great success, 
thanks to Deputy Ron Sneed and Camacho Auto Sales).  Remember our Don Self 
Memorial Golf Tournament will be in September and years end Recognition Dinner in 
December. I will keep you updated as more items and dates. 
 

Bernie 
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